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To: Property & Casualty Insurers Offering Motorboat Coverage 
From: Jonathan T. Pike, Insurance Commissioner 
Date: August 1, 2024 
Subject: Motorboat Reporting Requirement in HB 184 
 
Currently, insurance companies that offer motor vehicle insurance in Utah are required to report 
all motor vehicles that they insure to the Utah Uninsured Motorist Identification Database 
Program. With the passage of HB 184, starting January 1, 2025, all insurers that offer motorboat 
insurance must also report motorboats that they insure to the Utah Uninsured Motorist 
Identification Database Program. The process for reporting motorboats will be very similar to the 
vehicle reporting requirement.  
 
Instructions for the reporting requirements can be found on the vendor's website, 
https://www.insure-rite.com/motorboats. If you have questions regarding the process, please 
contact Natalia Pitkin – npitkin@insure-rite.com. 
 
 
 
DATED this 1st day of August 2024. 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Jonathan T. Pike 
Insurance Commissioner 
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